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Nighttime deliveries of steel girders in New Westminster 
April 5, 2024 

Starting the week of April 8, crews will begin delivering steel girders to the work site adjacent to McBride Boulevard and 
Columbia Street. These steel girders will be lifted into place during the current full closure of Columbia Street.  

Approximately 14 nighttime deliveries will take place within a three-week period. When deliveries are scheduled to occur, 
there will be intermittent stoppages on E. Columbia Street and McBride Boulevard between midnight and 5 a.m. for crews 
to pull into the work site. Two additional steel components will also need to be delivered across all four lanes of the Bridge 
Connector requiring stoppages of traffic for approximately 10 minutes each to access the work area adjacent to the 
northbound lanes.  

These deliveries are being done at night to minimize the impacts to the travelling public and the activities involved are not 
anticipated to be noisy.  

What to Expect  

 

Timing 
Starting the week of April 8 and continuing 
intermittently at night for approximately 
three weeks.  

 
 

Hours of Work 
Deliveries will be done between midnight                         
and 5 a.m.   

 

Traffic  
Intermittent stoppages on E. Columbia 
Street and McBride Boulevard will be 
required for up to 20 minutes throughout 
the three-week period. Stoppages on 
Bridge Connector will be required for up to 
10 minutes each for approximately two 
nights. When deliveries are underway, 
traffic control personnel will be on site to 
assist delivery trucks accessing and exiting 
the site as required. All traffic pattern 
changes will be well signed.  

 

Impacts/Interruptions 
Nearby residents may experience delays from 
traffic stoppages.  

 

We thank you for your patience as this work is completed. For more information about girder installation activities in New 
Westminster, please visit pattullobridgereplacement.ca.  

If you have any questions about this work, please email info@fcgp.ca or call the 24/7 phone line: 1-844-815-6149.  
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